
 
 
 
 

 
Manager’s Report 

May 6, 2021 
 

1. Traffic light is being installed at the intersection of B street and Central.  

 

2. Firework show has been cancelled by Creedmoor. 

 

3. SGWASA will paint and maintain the fire hydrants in Butner. 

 

4. New AV equipment in Council Room will be completed for May meeting.  

 

5. Lifestyle Fitness donated 3 large mirrors for the fitness center at the BPS Training Center. 

 

6. Lighting is being installed for sign and flagpole at BPS Training Center. 

 

7. SGWASA has agreed to pay for ½ costs for adding additional AV equipment to Camp Butner 

Room. 

 

8. Chamber has agreed to hold Alive After 5 in Gazebo Park in conjunction with Cycle NC visit on 

October 6. 

 

9. Public Works removed underbrush at back left corner of gazebo park to help show off blooming 

azaleas. 

 

10. At Umstead Center (Corrections), locks have been cut with bolt cutters on several buildings and 

vandalized with graffiti, etc. 

 

11. Held our monthly meeting with Scott Schroyer and Mayor to update each other on activities taking 

place in Butner and surrounding area.   

 

12. Continue to work on FY 2021-22 Budget and prepare budget message. 


